NORTH AMERICAN

Assalamu alaikum, dear members of the community,

We hope this message finds you well and in the best of iman.

As representatives of the North American Imams Federation, we are writing to express our full endorsement
and support for Islamic Relief USA's Zakat Policy.

Islamic Relief USA has developed a comprehensive zakat policy that aligns with the principles of Islamic
jurisprudence and best practices in the field of zakat management. The policy ensures that zakat funds are
distributed in a manner that is transparent, accountable, and in accordance with the teachings of Islam.

Islamic Relief USA's Zakat Policy adheres to the following key principles:

Eligibility Criteria: The policy clearly defines who is eligible to receive zakat funds, ensuring that they are
distributed to those who are most in need.

Zakat Collection and Distribution: Islamic Relief USA collects zakat funds in a manner that is compliant with
Islamic law and distributes them to eligible recipients in a timely and efficient manner.

Transparency and Accountability: Islamic Relief USA is committed to transparency and accountability in its
zakat distribution process, providing donors with regular updates on how their zakat funds are being used.

Impact Measurement: Islamic Relief USA measures the impact of its zakat programs to ensure that they are
achieving their intended outcomes and benefiting those in need.

Professionalism and Integrity: Islamic Relief USA's Zakat Policy reflects the organization's commitment to
professionalism and integrity in all aspects of its work.

As members of the North American Imams Federation, we believe that Islamic Relief USA's Zakat Policy sets a
standard of excellence in zakat management and distribution. We encourage members of our community to
support Islamic Relief USA's zakat programs and donate their zakat funds with confidence, knowing that they
will be used in a manner that is consistent with Islamic principles and values.

May Allah (SWT) accept our efforts and bless us all with His mercy and guidance.

Sincerely,
North American Imams Federation



